
 
 
 
 
Dear teams, 
 
This is a reminder that all players must use ITTF approved equipment. 
 
We always recommend a player inspect their opponent's racket before a match commences. If you 
are unsure about a racket, you may bring it to the attention of the Committee immediately who may 
consult an ITTF approved Umpire. 
 
If you decide to continue with the match without alerting a committee member or an ITTF 
approved umpire, the results may stand and not be voided. 
 
Please see more information on approved equipment on the website below: 
 
https://equipment.ittf.com/#/equipment/racket_coverings 
 
Kind regards, 
SSTT Committee 
 


